
 

 

Proposed RCN Response to the EHRC Consultation on amendment to technical 
guidance on sexual harassment and harassment at work 

Consultation ends 6th August 2024 

Link: 

Consultation: technical guidance on sexual harassment and harassment at work | EHRC 
(equalityhumanrights.com) 

The consultation questions 

The consultation is because the EHRC want to ensure that the guidance still fully 
explains the law clearly following the Worker Protection (Amendment of Equality Act 
2010) Act 2023 coming into force on 24th October.  The amended sections refer to the 
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	Q:- Does the guidance explain what employers should do to comply with the new duty?
	A:- Yes
	Q:- Are the examples in the new section helpful?
	A:- Yes
	Q:- If you have any additional feedback about the new section of the technical guidance, please provide this below:
	A:-
	 The guidance shows how the new Act will place more emphasis on preventing third party harassment even though it doesn’t change the right of an individual to purse a claim based purely on third party harassment.
	 Many of our members work in settings where there are considerable risks of third-party harassment from the public who are service users and their families.

